Kingdom of Bahrain

Civil Service Bureau

President’s Office

                                                                                                                                       

March 19, 2005

Dear Mr. Tawfiq Ibrahim Ayoub;

Board Director of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants,

Greetings. We were glad to receive your letter of no. (88/2005) dated February 26, 2005, accompanied by your generous gifts: the translated International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) handbook issued by the International Accounting Standards Board, The Handbook of International Auditing, Assurance, and Ethics pronouncements issued by the International Federation of Accountants, and the International Accounting Standards in the Public Sector handbook. 

We’d like to take this opportunity to express our extreme appreciation for all the work you continue to do in serving the accounting profession and its advancement both in the Arab region and worldwide. 

There is no doubt that by promoting these books, knowledge in the Arab region will be greatly enhanced to better serve this occupation. 

Our genuine desire is that Mr. Chairman Talal Abu-Ghazaleh, and his esteemed colleagues at the Arab Society of Certified Accountants, will have unparalleled success, both now and always.

Truly Yours,

Abdallah Bin Khalifah Bin Mohammed Al-Khalifah

President of the Civil Service Bureau

